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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – AUGUST 30, 2022 

 

You are hereby notified that the Supreme Court Statutory Court Fee Task Force will hold a virtual 
public hearing on Tuesday, August 30, 2022, beginning at 9 a.m., via Zoom. The Task Force seeks 
oral testimony and written. comments on its draft report and recommendations, which can be found 
on the Supreme Court’s website at: 
https://www.illinoiscourts.gov/courts/supreme-court/committees-and-commissions/supreme-
court-statutory-court-fees-task-force-public-hearing.  

 
Interested individuals may register to provide oral testimony at the public hearing by contacting 
Gabriela Conley at gconley@illinoiscourts.gov no later than Tuesday, August 23, 2022. A Zoom 
link will be provided via email prior to the public hearing date. Registered speakers will be allotted 
10 minutes to address the Task Force. 

 
Members of the public will be able to view the hearing online at the Illinois Supreme Court’s 
YouTube page at https://youtu.be/SA6_4AlDWo8. 

 
Written comments may also be submitted no later than Friday, August 26, 2022, via email to 
Gabriela Conley at gconley@illinoiscourts.gov.  

Clerks of Court are requested to post a copy of this notice in a conspicuous place. 

For more information about the Supreme Court Statutory Court Fee Task Force, see the 
administrative order creating the Task Force and the related press release on the Supreme Court’s website. 

mailto:mmeis@illinoiscourts.gov
https://www.illinoiscourts.gov/courts/supreme-court/committees-and-commissions/supreme-court-statutory-court-fees-task-force-public-hearing
https://www.illinoiscourts.gov/courts/supreme-court/committees-and-commissions/supreme-court-statutory-court-fees-task-force-public-hearing
mailto:gconley@illinoiscourts.gov
https://youtu.be/SA6_4AlDWo8
mailto:gconley@illinoiscourts.gov
https://ilcourtsaudio.blob.core.windows.net/antilles-resources/resources/24c031c6-dacc-411d-9002-095eb3d45646/030521-1.pdf
https://ilcourtsaudio.blob.core.windows.net/antilles-resources/resources/679ff46d-eb52-4f05-9b89-a0d55096ea7e/030521.pdf

	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – AUGUST 30, 2022
	Clerks of Court are requested to post a copy of this notice in a conspicuous place.



